DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH
SEATTLE REGIONAL OFFICE

300 FIFTH AYENUE, SUITE 710
SEATTLE, WA 98104

IN REFPLY REFER TO

15 Jan 2013

Ms. Susan Calandra

Senior Associate Vice President
for Finance

Stanford University

3145 Porter Drive

Palo Alto, CA 94304

Dear Ms. Calandra;

Enclosed is a copy of the Contractor Purchasing System Review (CPSR) conducted at Stanford
University from 15 - 19 Oct 2012. Based upon the results of this review, Stanford University’s
Purchasing System is considered adequate to protect the Government’s interest and is approved through
15 Jan 2016.

Approval of the University’s purchasing system is given pursuant to FAR Subpart 44.3 and applies to all
DoD contracts with Stanford University and to other Federal Government contracts to the extent that
cross-servicing arrangements exist.

This system approval shall automatically terminate at the end of the approval period cited above unless
further extended or if any significant change occurs in the University’s purchasing system without prior

ACQO approval. This approval is subject to withdrawal at any time at the discretion of the ACO.

This approval may waive some of the consent and advance notification requirements for certain
subcontracts per the subcontracting clause FAR 52.244-2 and Agency supplements.

If there are any questions, please contact me at 206.548.7237 or e-mail: joanne.m.eldredge@navy.mil.

Sincerely,

mldmdge

Administrative Contracting Officer

cc:
ONR ESRB/J. Santaniello

1 Atch



